Kimberly Gibbons

From: Nick Skatell <info@nkscontracting.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 20, 2023 11:04 AM

To: Central Permitting

Subject: Permit Application-Joyce Toy
Attachments: Building App Residential 2021 (1).pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning,

We are working on scheduling a roof replacement for Joyce Toy, at 252 East Lemon St. Coats, NC. I know
permits are not typically required for roof replacements, but we are having to install intake ventilation, and
remove and replace all decking, to comply with the current building regulations, and were told we would need
to get a permit in this case. I have attached the application, but if there is additional information needed, please
let me know.

Thank you,

Nick Skatell, Owner
NKS Contracting, LLC
infol@nkscontracting.com
P: (919)701-6504

C: (919)820-2444
www.nkscontracting.com




